Chris O'Brien
%

From: Jennifer Plakias <jplakias1213@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 10:16 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill H5351

I’'m writing this email to state my support in Registered Nurses and Nurse Practitioners to continue providing aesthetic
treatments in the state of RI. | honestly wouldrn’t want anyone other than an RN or NP providing this treatment. Most of
the RNs | know in this industry have given these sort of injections for years where physicians actually haven’t provided
the actual treatment. Experience and hands on means more to me than anything and honestly | trust a nurse more than
I do a doctor for this sort of thing. If the state is going to take away the rights/ability of nurses to perform this | will then
go spend my money over the border in another state such as Massachusetts.

Sent from my iPhone



